Office of the Hon Alan Tudge MP

Minister for Human Services

13 April 2017
Our reference: LEX 29018
uUD

By email: foitrequest-3357-46c6e71 7(@righttoknow.org.au

Dear UD

Transfer of your Freedom of Information Request

I refer to your request for access to documents under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (the FOI
Act). I have taken your request to be for;

' write to request under the Freedom of Information Act all communications within your
office and from the Department of Human Services relating to the releasing of personal
information about Rhys Cauzzo to the Saturday Paper'.

Your request was received by the Minister’s Office on 12 April 2017. On consideration of the terms of
your request, it was determined that the requested documents are not in the possession of the
Minister’s Office. To my knowledge, relevant material may be held by the Department of Human
Services (the department). For this reason, your request has been transferred to the department under
section 16 of the FOI Act.

The department has accepted transfer of this request, and will be in touch with you regarding the
process.

Further assistance

If you have any questions please email minister@humanservices.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Asten

Chief of Staff

Office of the Hon Alan Tudge MP
Minister for Human Services
Parliament House, Canberra, ACT 2600

Parliament House, CANBERRA ACT 2600



